
 

TOWN OF HARMONY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the 
Town of Harmony at the meeting scheduled for Monday, February 5, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. 
at the Harmony Town Hall, 440 N Highway 14, Janesville, WI.  The purpose of this 
public hearing will be to hear public comment on an ordinance amending Chapter 1 of 
the Code of Ordinances of the Town of Harmony with regard to the general notice 
provision for hearings in connection with large scale changes effecting more than 10 
parcels. With the proposed amendment hearing notification would be published instead 
of mailed.   
 All persons having an interest in these proposed changes are encouraged to 
attend and offer their comments. 
    

Lisa Tollefson, Deputy Town Clerk 
Town of Harmony 

Published January 26 & February 1, 2018 
 
 

 
 

 


